
Dear School Board members,

Tonight, we would like to recognize a group of exceptional
students from East High School, Denfeld High School, Ordean
East Middle School and Lincoln Park Middle School who have
distinguished themselves at the National History Day competition.

Their dedication, passion for history, and remarkable
achievements deserve our utmost recognition.

We had over 35 students from our four secondary schools qualify
and compete at the State History Day competition. Two of those
students went on to compete at the national level.

Anna Keto qualified with her project called “Ms. Magazine: A
Turning Point In Feminist Media.”

Margaret Johnson qualified for her website called “A Turning Point
in Native American Spirituality: The American Indian Religious
Freedom Act of 1978” and placed 2nd in the nation.

Furthermore, we extend our gratitude to Catherine Nachbar who
was a finalist for National History Day Teacher of the Year for MN.

Her unwavering support and guidance have undoubtedly played a
pivotal role in these students' success.

Their accomplishments stand as a testament to their intellectual
curiosity, perseverance, and commitment to excellence.

Please join me in congratulating them on their outstanding
achievements and thanking them for representing our district with
such distinction.

Sincerely,
Anthony Bonds
Assistant Superintendent


